From: Cheryl-Lynn Adams
To: Joseph P. Filippi
Subject: Vaccines for students

**Date:** Thursday, August 19, 2021 8:36:45 PM

## To whom it may concern,

I am writing in regards to the board of health considering mandating the covid-19 vaccine for students. While I am grateful for the vaccine and the protection it provides those who choose to get it, I believe it is parents and doctors who should be counseling with students to determine who should get the vaccine- not the government of Nevada. The vaccine is not without risk- and the long term effects are still unknown. Therefore this choice needs to be kept in the hands of those taking on the risk- the student, parents and the doctors who know their health history.

Thank you, Cheryl-Lynn Adams Las Vegas, NV 89117